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BONITA SPRINGS UTILITIES, INC. 

RESUMPTION OF WATER SERVICE TO BONITA BEACH 

 

 As of 4:00 pm EST Bonita Springs Utilities has restarted water service to Bonita Beach 

including Big Hickory Island, Little Hickory Island, and Black Island north to Fort Myers Beach. 

However, Bonita Beach area is still under a precautionary boil water notice. Once the water has 

been tested and is safe to drink, BSU will issue a media advisory lifting the boil water notice.  

Please go to our website at BSU.us for more information on a precautionary boil water notice.   

 

 At this time water service has been reestablished throughout the BSU service area.  

However, services to individual homes or businesses may be shut off due to a leak in the service 

line or damage to a back flow preventer or other part of the distribution system.  Repairs to those 

facilities will be made as soon as possible.  Also, flooding is still making wastewater collection 

difficult.  We ask all our customers to use water sparingly until further notice. 
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